
 Polotsk CSMC 17 января 2025

Countering Threats: A Joint Effort

On January 17, 2025, a meeting of our company's employees with the Deputy Prosecutor of
Novopolotsk, Sergei Shilko, was held.

Important topics were discussed:
1. Counteracting extremist activity
2. Fighting corruption
3. Participation in elections: the right and civic duty of each of us!
During the meeting, the company's employees were able to ask questions on the topics
discussed.

Employees were able to ask questions and receive answers on all the issues discussed. This
is a great opportunity to exchange opinions and raise awareness!


